Breton, Mary B

From: Mark Abel <markabel1@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 18, 2023 9:12 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Chapter 127A comment

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

| would like to express my strong support for this proposed rule to speed Maine's transition away from fossil fuels and
establish stronger standards for transitioning to electric vehicles in Maine: we can and we must make this transition,
given the significant threat that climate change poses to our state. Transporation is the greatest contributor to
greenhouse gas emissions in our state and thus we must decarbonize the transportation sector. Cleaner air for Mainers
is also critical, and a great benefit to making this transition faster. By adopting these tough new standards, we will
strongly incentivize industry, including automakers, to prioritize Maine with access to electric vehicles. Vermont and
Massachusetts have already led the way in adopting these regulations, and we should absolutely follow them in doing so
as well. Our health and future climate depend on it.

Respectfully submitted,
Mark Abel

Bangor, ME
markabell@hotmail.com



